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Via email: adleschert@armexmining.com 
 
Allen 
  
Re: Armex Mining Corp. letter dated 3 April 2023 and subsequent discussion on Teams, 
Monday 8 May 2023, with regards to Tulsequah Mine 
  
Thank you for letter of 3 April 2023 and subsequent conversation on MS Teams on 8 May 2023. 
I understand it is Armex’s position that Armex is the secured creditor over the assets of the mine, 
and not the owner, nor the permittee. In your letter you also state: “We note that since our 
interest is at present that of a secured creditor and not an owner of the Mine or holder of the 
Permit, we are not legally required to meet Chieftain's obligations nor are we, in a number of 
cases (as noted below) we legally empowered) [sic] to do so.” 
 
I do not agree with aspects of your letter, however, I agree that the deadline for compliance of 
the four orders made under s. 10.1 of the Mines Act be delayed until December 31, 2023 to 
allow time to do a site visit and review information with consultants. 
 
I will ask my staff to provide you with the following documents: 

 Recent water monitoring data; 
 A copy of the Conceptual Reclamation and Closure Plan and documents regarding the 

Water Treatment Facility 
 
It would be appreciated if you can keep this office updated on your progress, in particular the 
dates of any site visits. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hermanus Henning 
Chief Inspector of Mines 
 


